Charity Fund, 2020
We were only able to get together during one term in 2020 and therefore our 50/50 fundraising was severely curtailed. The Charity Fund was however boosted by the sum of £199 and because over £600 was brought forward from 2019 we were able to make donations to three charities totalling £650. This brings our total charitable donations since June 2011 to £5750 in addition to the funds raised through the concert raffles.
Once again, thank you to everybody who has contributed to the Charity Fund by taking part in the weekly 50/50 draw.

Julia Critchley 
